
        
A COORDINATED EFFORT BY BREEDERS AND PROCESSORS TO IMPROVE WHEAT QUALITY 

 
 

 MEMO 
 
TO:  All Interested Parties 
FROM: Dave Green, Wheat Quality Council 
RE:  2022 Hard Spring and Durum Wheat Tour  
DATE:  May 25, 2022 
 
This is your invitation to participate in the above wheat tour sponsored by the Wheat Quality 
Council.  We are conducting two tours again this year—hard winter and hard spring and durum. 
 
These tours are a tremendous learning experience for any new people in the industry.  The tour is 
a hands-on learning tour.  We will assign you to a car with three or four others, including 
someone who has wheat field experience. We will follow our long term routes, and use yield 
formulas supplied by USDA/NASS. You will be making 12-15 field stops per day. We will eat 
together each night and I will reassign you to a different car each day.  Each car will give a 
report of their daily findings, and data from past years will be distributed to the group. This 
training and mentoring opportunity is an extremely good value for the fundamental wheat 
industry knowledge that a person can acquire in just three short days.  Encourage others from 
your organization or fraternal organizations to join you.  A better educated wheat industry is 
beneficial to all of us. We are typically representing the entire wheat value chain: seed growers, 
producers and producer organizations, university, media, grain companies, flour millers, end 
users and many allied companies. Three goals as always for the tour; industry interaction, 
describe current crop prospects, and provide exposure to US agriculture and the States we visit.  
 
 

 
♦ Complete the registration form and send it back prior to the 

dates listed to ensure that motel rooms will be available. 
 

♦ Let me know if you can drive. The spring wheat tour info is 
currently available on the website.      
         

 
The registration forms are also on our web site.  www.wheatqualitycouncil.org 
 
Hope to see you on the tours. 
 

DAVE GREEN 
Executive Vice President 

Dave.green.wqc@gmail.com 
 913-634-0248  


